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February 26, 2010  
  
  
All Customers 
Other Interested Parties 
 
 
Re: 2009 Annual Plan 
 
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. (“NGTL”) has posted its 2009 Annual Plan on TransCanada 
PipeLines Limited’s website at:  
 
http://www.transcanada.com/Alberta/regulatory_info/facilities/index.html  
 
Customers and other interested parties are encouraged to communicate their suggestions and 
comments to NGTL regarding the development and operation of the Alberta System and other 
related issues to Dave Schultz, Director, System Design, at (403) 920-5574, or 
Stephen Clark, Vice President, Commercial - West, Canadian and Eastern U.S. Pipelines at 
(403) 920-2018.   
 
Yours truly, 
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. 
a wholly owned subsidiary of TransCanada PipeLines Limited 
 
[Original Signed by] 
 
Murray Sondergard  
Director, Regulatory Services 
Law and Regulatory Affairs 
 


